
Invitation Letter 
Date: 12/06/2023 

 

 It gives me immense pleasure to inform you that the Farewell 

Programme of the final semester students of the Department of 

Philosophy, Session 2022-23 will be held on 14/06/2023 at 1.00 PM. 

 Therefore, all the students of the said Department are cordially 

invited to attend the occasion. 

 

Venue: Room No.18 

 

 

Sd/- 

HoD, Philosophy 

 


